HEADTEACHER Julie Wilson B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

Telephone: 01386 860301 Email: office@fladbury.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.fladbury.worcs.sch.uk



Church Street Fladbury, Pershore Worcester WR10 2QB

11 May 2023

SPORTS MORNING! Monday 22 May 10.00am on the 'cricket field'

Dear Parents and Carers

Just a quick note about our Sports Morning, which is on Monday 22nd May to which you are all warmly invited! We will of course be hoping for some fine weather and safe conditions. This does mean that we might have to postpone the event at short notice. If it is clearly poor weather I will make a decision by 9am on Monday morning and text all parents. The reserve day for the event is Thursday 25 May.

We will be aiming to get started at 10am. Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school. Please also ensure that they have appropriate footwear. As we are on the field, trainers are probably best. If it is warm and sunny please apply sun cream before coming to school and make sure that your child has a hat to wear. Please also make sure that your child has his/her water bottle!

The children will be competing in house colours and scoring points for their team. It would be great if each child could wear a T-shirt in their house colour – that's **red for Bredon**, blue for Lickey (school blue PE top is fine) and **green for Malvern**.

We would like parents to sit on the tennis side of the track – you may like to bring a garden chair with you. The children will remain with their teachers at all times and will be sitting under Gazebos on the other side of the track. Please wave rather than visit the children as this can upset some of them, particularly those whose parents aren't able to be with us.

Straight after our Sports Day we would like to invite families back to school to enjoy a picnic lunch with their children.

Yours sincerely

Julie Wilson Headteacher